
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Your child has been invited to a 2 day Christmas Sports Camp at St John Fisher School, 
Park Lane, P’boro, PE1 5JN on Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd December 2016.   
The activities will be delivered indoors in the sports hall.  Each day will commence at 
10am and finish at 4pm. 
 
We will be delivering a wide range of sports throughout the 2 days, such as Football, 
Netball, Athletics, Basketball, Boxercise and Cricket.  Your child will have the 
opportunity to take part in BUBBLE FOOTBALL and other fun games in the Zorbs.  We 
will also be bringing our INFLATABLE FOOTBALL DARTBOARD. 
 
Your child will need to wear appropriate clothing for sport activity, shorts or jogging 
bottoms, T-Shirt, Jumper and trainers. 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. 
 
As this is the only sports camp we will be running during the Christmas break, spaces 
are limited so please return your letter and money enclosed in an envelope to the school 
office no later than Wednesday 14th December 2016. 
The cost is £12.50 per day.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information then please call Luke 

Kennedy on 07583688413 or email luke.kennedy@youthdreamsproject.co.uk 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Luke Kennedy 
Youth Dreams Project 

 
 

Christmas Sports Camp  
Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd December 2016   

Childs/Children’s names:        Year:   
Parents name: 
Emergency contact name and number: 
Any Medical condition: 
 
 

Please indicate which sessions you require:  
 

Thursday 22nd December – 10am-4pm      
Friday 23rd December – 10am-4pm          
I enclose to cover the sessions chosen. 
Signed: _______________________________________ Date:  
 



 


